
An Update from National Secretary 

Patrick Yoes  

 
 

This newsletter is distributed monthly to lodge leaders and administrators nationwide to 

assist in the performance of their duties. Please feel free to forward it to any member in 

your lodge who may benefit from the content. 

                                                                                                                                                November 
3, 2011 

 

National 

Secretary  Patrick 

Yoes  

 

pyoes@fop.net 

 

Cell:  

  

Per Capita Payments Due:  

November 1, 2011  

If you have not completed and retruned your Per Capita 
paperwork please do so as soon as possible to avoid any 
disruptions for your lodge.  If you have any questions 
please contact the Membership Department at the Grand 
Lodge for assistance. 1-800-451-2711 

 

  

mailto:pyoes@fop.net


504-234-4300 

 

National Headquarters: 
701 Marriott Drive 
Nashville TN 37214 

Toll free: 800-451-2711 
Phone: 615-399-0900 
Fax: 615-399-0400 

  

Click the Quick Link 

NFOP Website 

 

REMEMBER  

The National FOP 
now has a presence 

on Facebook! 

  
For updates on FOP, 
labor or legislative 

news, go to our page 
and click on "like."  

  

 

Get the Word Out 

about the 

Secretary's 

Update! 

Share this newsletter 
with other lodge 

members by forwarding 
the email to others. 

Encourage them to get 
on the mailing list to 

receive their own 
monthly copy. All they 
have to do is click the 
"Join Our Mailing List" 

link below. 

 

 

Ohio needs help until Election Day! 

  

The election is coming upon us and Ohio could still use our 

support untill Election Day! There is a scheduled event 

Saturday, November 5 in Centerville, OH but volunteers are 

needed everyday from now until election day, November 8th. 

Please contact the Labor Services Office in Ohio for more ways 

to help your Brothers and Sisters in Ohio. 

   

For more information contact: 
  
Rick Weisman 
Director of Labor Services 
222 East Town Street 
Columbus, OH 43215 
O - 614-224-1856 
C - 614-404-2676 
fopdls@fop.net 

 

  

FOP Cops & Kids 

  

The FOP trademark, FOP Cops & 

Kids, is available to all lodges for 

use when providing charitable 

services to needy children, most 

commonly Christmas gifts 

and school supplies. This trademark was created as an 

alternative to the "Shop with a Cop" trademark which is not 

owned by the FOP. 

  

The royalty includes free use of the FOP Cops & Kids trademark 

and is available to all FOP Lodges. To receive permission to use 

this trademark, please send an e-mail request via 

pyoes@fop.net or by letter to the National Headquarters.  

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=pxi6hlcab&et=1108113761700&s=133&e=0016_KBYUKF0-LJuTGeudqrGFz4tXJKsrorevhZIHDjSiO0NYk4ArKh2pchLULJIUrlBfWGOSPlO_D-2i2npI6uqw6WXunXDEgzA8PCcN9hO1Y=
mailto:fopdls@fop.net
mailto:pyoes@fop.net


 

 
  

Order a copy of Pat's 
book. All proceeds go to 

the FOP Foundation. 

 
Order Now! 

  
Nearly $7,000 donated 

to the FOP Disaster 
Relief Fund from sales 

of this book! 

 
  

Send your State 
and Local 
Postcards 

  
The Waterville Area Boys 
& Girls Club & YMCA is in 

need of our 
assistance. Their after 

school program is making 
a U.S map out of 

postcards. Help out by 
sending a postcard 

representing your State 
or Locality. 

  
Please Send to: 
Leonard LeGrand 

Waterville Area Boys & 
Girls Club & YMCA 
126 North Street 

Waterville, ME 04901 

 

Upcoming 

 

  

Washington State Lodge 

Requests Your Help With The 

Memorial Sign Project 

  

The goal of the Memorial Sign Project is to honor Seattle Police 

Officers and Firefighters who have died in the line of 

duty. Memorial signs will be installed at the intersections 

nearest the locations where a Seattle Police Officer or 

Firefighter has give their life in service to the people of Seattle. 

  

Currently, these signs will honor 59 Seattle Police Officers and 

42 Seattle Firefiters. This project will be completely funded 

through private contributions. However, because the signs will 

be mounted on city street sign poles, a city ordinance is 

required for its' autorization. Councilman Tim Burgess has 

authored such an ordance, but its presentation to the City 

Council has been postponed several times.  

  

Seattle's Heros deserve to be honored.  

  

Below are email addresses of the nine members of the Seattle 

City Council. Please contact and urge them to pass this 

ordanance! 

  

sally.bagshaw@seattle.gov 

tim.gurgess@seattle.gov 

sally.clark@seattle.gov 

richard.conlin@seattle.gov 

jean.godden@seattle.gov 

bruce.harrell@seattle.gov 

nick.licata@seattle.gov 

mike.obrein@seattle.gov 

tom.rasmussen@seattle.gov 

 

  

Sgt. Steve Kenner & Deputy 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=pxi6hlcab&et=1108113761700&s=133&e=0016_KBYUKF0-L2XBzlC4liNbJWAWBpuXMFZMhWUFv0RsUTy5eDphh4xCZoiIDMhHtgy8wATEzOoiG1iAJdp2dwd0TjZ8_AvyZLWNcKSoFXgzL70pLpzjspVW-ztrlGOwl7
mailto:sally.bagshaw@seattle.gov
mailto:tim.gurgess@seattle.gov
mailto:sally.clark@seattle.gov
mailto:richard.conlin@seattle.gov
mailto:jean.godden@seattle.gov
mailto:bruce.harrell@seattle.gov
mailto:nick.licata@seattle.gov
mailto:mike.obrein@seattle.gov
mailto:tom.rasmussen@seattle.gov
http://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/email.jsp?m=1102036509423
http://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/email.jsp?m=1102036509423


Training Events 

Leadership Matters 
February 9-11 2012 

  
Basic Collective 

Barganing 
February 22-25, 2012 

  
Legal & Labor 

Seminar 
April 10-13, 2012 

  
  

Bryan Sleeper Challenge Coins 

  

The Missouri Valley Lodge #3 of the ND FOP has created a coin 

to memoralize Sgt. Steve Kenner and Deputy Bryan Sleeper. 

These coins are 1.75" in diameter and are 3mm thick each coin 

costs $10. Proceeds from Sgt. Kenner's coin will go to the 

Steve Kenner Memorial Fund. Proceeds from Deputy Sleeper's 

Coin will benefit his family. 

  

  

If you are interested in purchasing a coin, please send 

payment to Mitch Wardzinski, Missouri Valley Lodge #3 Second 

Vice President at: 

NDFOP 

c/o Challenge Coins 

P.O. Box 1993 

Bismark, ND 58502 

  

Please include your name and agency. 

Indicate which coin(s) you would like and how many of each 

Deadline is November 21, 2011 

 

  

Leadership Matters 2012 

February 9-11, 2012 

Nashville Airport Marriot 

  

For registration information and a more detailed schedule go to 

www.fop.net and check the Leadership Matters Calendar event. 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=pxi6hlcab&et=1108113761700&s=133&e=0016_KBYUKF0-LJuTGeudqrGFz4tXJKsrorevhZIHDjSiO0NYk4ArKh2pchLULJIUrlBfWGOSPlO_D-2i2npI6uqw6WXunXDEgzA8PCcN9hO1Y=


 

  

 

 

  

Randy Owen CD 

Honoring Law 

Enforcement and 

Firefighters - Get 

Yours Now! 

   

The FOP's record label, BLEVE Entertainment, had released a new song 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=pxi6hlcab&et=1108113761700&s=133&e=0016_KBYUKF0-JqLzu-WxaVwxPFmKev--hentZ7bcPRtGPZnXEQYNXkBbs0heeHAGuIQy1yz88oP1dDhGfkPvYDKEjKIMCtC0CO1heX-sMrjSxqZDMUWo9HWP3ffAKtNiaSVjU9S85_lGB2Cs5PesXhQ7hQ2BxR_bZF9qL-o8YsW_wcPJGSZup-AfVQJbWEmwfdP0RMy5gS8L7kUS4kLRMIvtjZahKZ3CGA
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=pxi6hlcab&et=1108113761700&s=133&e=0016_KBYUKF0-JqLzu-WxaVwxPFmKev--hentZ7bcPRtGPZnXEQYNXkBbs0heeHAGuIQy1yz88oP1dDhGfkPvYDKEjKIMCtC0CO1heX-sMrjSxqZDMUWo9HWP3ffAKtNiaSVjU9S85_lGB2Cs5PesXhQ7hQ2BxR_bZF9qL-o8YsW_wcPJGSZup-AfVQJbWEmwfdP0RMy5gS8L7kUS4kLRMIvtjZahKZ3CGA


by Alabama lead singer Randy Owen. The song is titled "In Honor of 

(Those Serving Us)." 

   

This moving song, honoring the first responders of 9/11, has been 
distributed to all country music stations in the U.S. through the MPE 
service. Plan to go to your local radio stations and request the song to 
be played to help raise money for injured on-duty officers and 
firefighters. In light of recent events, this could quickly become the #1 

song in America. 

   

We need FOP lodges and their members to help shoot this single to #1 
on the country charts by requesting the Friends CD, which features all 
original songs by Randy Owen. 

   

What Local Lodges Can Do: 

  

 Lodge Leadership - Order a case of CDs for your Lodge to sell 
at your fundraisers and/or have members place our ten CD 
display box in businesses to help raise money for the FOP 
Foundation and your Lodge. 

 Request that each member pre-order a copy of the CD now. All 
members that pre-order will receive a free download of "In 
Honor of (Those Serving Us)." 

 All members can e-mail or call your local radio station asking 
for airplay of "In Honor of (Those Serving Us)." 

Click here to order CDs: www.helpthegoodguys.com 
  
The cost to you is $8 per CD. $2 of that goes directly to the FOP 
Foundation. 
  
If you sell the CD for $10 each, $2 will go directly into your own lodge's 
treasury. 

 

  

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=pxi6hlcab&et=1108113761700&s=133&e=0016_KBYUKF0-K9yYeK0htfSR-4nuyhi_ARAriLEkp2hsrKzFDz6pxY8FSr66QdcePpKZknBUoiKcFIUUUzAbrmvpaMC1Pm3p8EPIZyXKmrC-qKznFkfInhbA==


  

 

  



  

 

 
 

 

 


